
MD.MarineLicensing@gov.scot
Licensing Operations Team
Marine Directorate
Scottish Government, 5 Atlantic Quay, 150 Broomielaw
Glasgow, G2 8LU

Dear Ms Treble,

Under section 30 (7) of the 2010 Act, we would like to request an extension of time until the 31st of
August 2024 for our Marine Licence (MS-00010478) granted on 11th of April 2024 by the Marine
Directorate. The actual licence is valid from the 1st of May until the 31st of July 2024.

The works will be executed as per stated, and no modification is applied to the methodology described
in the method statement attached to our application (5777-OP-MST-015 Construction Works
Application MST Discharge Pipe Removal).

Kind regards,

Joachim Tullii

DEME Environmental NV Branch UK
Suite 37 Beaufort Court
Admirals Way
London
E14 9XL
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DEME Environmental NV Branch UK - Removal of Temporary Outfall - Former Esso Terminal, Dunbarton
Road, Bowling, Glasgow


